
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Deborah Pope Burg Request to Forgive Sewer 
Bill 

         DATE:        October 12, 2021 

  

 
Background:  
Ms. Pope Burg submitted the attached email regarding the sewer bill left by former renters.  The 
additional documents referenced in her email are copies of the court documents relating to the 
eviction process. 
 
Analysis:  
Ms. Pope Burg also requested that the PUC relieve her of paying the water bill.  The Commission 
voted to assess the amount due to the property. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the Council follow the PUC’s action and assess the amount of the outstanding 
sewer bill to the property. 
 
 


